
Greeting, 
 
On behalf of the program committee of The First Event on Play with Real Data, I would 
like to thank all team members for the hard work and all the effort. The E-certificate for 
participation in this event will be awarded by email until 7 Feb. 
 
The scientific committee has already completed the review of the top ten team’s 
presentation. In the preliminary scores, it was really hard to choose between the first and 
second teams as their rates are very close together. So, the scientific committee decided 
to announce that the first and second teams would jointly win the first place’s prize. 
Please find below the list of winners: 
 

Place Team Data 
First Gargoyles + Hiva MRI+Insurance 
Second  We R MRI 
Third Matrix Protein 

 
It would be mentioned that the final score for each team has obtained using 75% for the 
quality of poster and supplementary files and 25% for the video and presentation. The 
scores in both stages were obtained by combining the grades of the jury committee and 
teams. It should also be notified that only the score of players to other teams is 
considered in calculating the scores. Surprisingly, the results by jury committee and teams 
were close together, and this, as we know, is due to the Central Limit Theorem! 
 
As you may understand, this procedure is designed to give you the highest possible 
evaluation, given your contribution to the event. The given reviews are published, and 
you can see the scientific committee feedbacks and the other team scores in the related 
activities.  However, for the sake of transparency, the blind scores of all teams will be 
available in the excel format to download from “play data event” by 1 Feb. 2021 12:00 
(IRST). If you feel your score does not reflect your actual contribution to the data, you can 
check the results and send us your request for a possible re-evaluation of your score by 3 
Feb, 23:59 (IRST) using email playdata@sdat.ir. 
 
Finally, let us congratulate the winners for their hard and great work during this event. 
 
Rahim Mahmoudvand,  
On behalf of Scientific Committee  
 


